
 

 

LJMU Legal Advice Centre, School of Law, Redmonds Building, Brownlow Hill, Liverpool, L3 5UG 

The Legal Advice Centre (LAC) is a pro bono project operating as part of Liverpool John Moores 

University, which is an exempt charity under Schedule 3 Charities Act 2011, and all LAC solicitor staff and 

volunteers are subject to the Solicitors Regulation Authority (SRA)’s Code for Individuals.  

 

Dear Year 6 Parents  

Please find below a link to an anonymous survey regarding your recent experience of the secondary 

school admission and appeals process in Liverpool: 

 https://ljmupsych.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9o5PpLZKaWAmQaq 

This is an independent piece of research carried out by Liverpool John Moores University Legal 

Advice Centre, who will report their findings, based on the information families provide, to Liverpool 

City Council.  This will be used to better understand what is working for parents, and what areas may 

need further support/work. 

Paper copies are available if required and once complete please return these to 

p.j.twigg@ljmu.ac.uk. 

There is also a participant information sheet attached which we would ask that you read before 

completing the survey. 

Your response is very much appreciated.   

LJMU Legal Advice Centre  
School of Law, Redmonds Building 
Brownlow Hill 
Liverpool L3 5UG 
p.j.twigg@ljmu.ac.uk 
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